
 
                                                                            

Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW   Second Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 

 

 

August 8, 1995 

 

Christopher M. Runkel, Esq. 

Acting General Counsel 

Office of the General Counsel 

National Archives and Records Administration 

7th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20408 

 

Dear Christopher: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for taking time to 

review our proposed regulations and to forward your comments to us. 

 

I revised our draft regs to incorporate your very helpful and insightful FOIA recommendations, as you 

will be able to see in the enclosed redline version.  The Board adopted the redline draft unanimously. 

 We very much appreciate your interest. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Acting General Counsel 

 

 

 

Enclosure 
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